
Cote, Alex 

From: FRANCIS KLEEMAN <franciskleeman3@comcast.net> 

Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 8:57 PM 
To: SLG 

Subject: LD2101 

This lnessagc urigimltes from outside the Maine Leg_§isl:\ture. 

To the Legislative Committee Considering LD2'IO1: 
‘ W M 

In my opinion it is important that LD2101 be enacted into law to preserve the integrity of the beautiful 

shorelines of Maine's lakes and rivers. 
Thank you for considering this matter. 
Francis J. Kleeman, M.D. 
57 Stark Cove Rd. 
Raymond, ME
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